April 2, 2020
Greetings Brentwood Families,

Please see the updates for Thursday, April 2, 2020.

Food Distribution:

Tomorrow, Friday, April 3, 2020 meals will be distributed at the MS/HS auditorium location from
11:00am-12:30pm. As a reminder, all families are eligible for the FREE breakfast and lunch program.
There will be enough meals (breakfast and lunch) distributed to last until the next meal distribution date
which will be April 6, 2020.

Closure Information:

e The parent letter explaining the District’s remote learning plan was shared yesterday, April 1,
2020. The letter is also posted on the District website.

e Over 130 devices were provided to families today. If you know of a family that will not have
access to a household device, please contact the student’s school office, ASAP.

e For questions or concerns related to district issued devices, visit the Technology page on the
district website.

e Remote instruction will begin on Monday, April 6, 2020.



